ST. MARY'S CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL

P.O. Box: 52232, DUBAI - UAE
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DATE : Thursday, 9t February 2018

To : Parents of students from Year One to Year Thirteen : SPORTS DAY FOR YEARS 5-13 / REVISED TIMINGS
FOR YEARS 1-4 ON 12TH FEBRUARY

Greetings from St. Mary’s. We would like to invite you to read the update on Sports Day scheduled on the
12t of February 2018 for years 5-13 and revised timings for the school day for years 1-4 on 12t
February 2018.

SPORTS DAY YEAR 5-13 : ( REMINDER ) Please note that there has been a change in the date for Sports

Day from the one given in the diary due to non-availability of the Police Stadium Grounds. The Sports Day
for Years Five through 13 ( Girls & Boys ) has been fixed for 12th February 2018 at the Dubai Police Club Stadium
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Kindly note that those students who travel on the STS buses will be dropped off to and picked up directly from the
Police Academy Grounds and then dropped home as per their regular routine. For those students who use their

Please make sure that your child has enough water and snacks on that day. Canteen facilities will be available but it
is always advisable to send children well equipped from home. Those children who use an inhalator

must also have it with them. All students must be in their proper sports uniform. ( Those students in the
drill displays must take note of the instructions given to them by their sports teachers regarding their costumes )

Athletes who are competing are permitted to wear their house T-shirt, with a pair of running
shorts up to the knee. Running shoes ( with synthetic turf spikes are allowed )and socks.

- TH : All parents please note that students in
years 1-4 will finish school at 12:00 pm on 12th February 2018. Those who travel on STS will be picked up
from school and buses will then pick up senior students from the sports venue and then proceed to drop
all children home. Other parents must pick up students from school at 12:00 pm sharp on this day.

Yours sincergly,

Mr. P r Joseph
( Principal )




